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Dr. Angelo Farooq Wins Key Endorsement of  
San Bernardino – Riverside Building and Construction Trades Council 

 
The momentum behind Dr. Angelo Farooq’s campaign for Senate District 31 continues to build, 
with the San Bernardino – Riverside Building and Construction Trades Council voting to endorse 
Dr. Farooq as the clear choice for State Senate. 
 
Slaughter S. Bradley, Executive Secretary of the San Bernardino – Riverside Building and 
Construction Trades Council, said: “The San Bernardino-Riverside Building and Construction 
Trades Council, representing over 30 affiliated local unions, district councils and over 180,000 
members who live/work in the Inland Empire, are proud to announce their endorsement of Dr. 
Angelo Farooq to represent State Senate District 31. We feel Dr. Farooq is a proven champion in 
our district for the workers and their communities. Through his statewide leadership, Dr. Farooq 
has helped deliver historic funding in apprenticeship and invested in the region’s infrastructure, 
both which helped create quality jobs and livable wages in the Inland Empire. Dr. Farooq 
believes the communities in Senate District 31 deserve respect. It is essential that our 
representation goes beyond being a vote and can also serve as a broader advocate for the 
region. The San Bernardino-Riverside Building and Construction Trades Council agrees and we 
are proud to stand with Dr. Angelo Farooq for the State Senate District 31.” 
 
The San Bernardino – Riverside Building and Construction Trades Council represents over 30 
affiliated Union Locals/District Councils, with over 180,000 members that reside and/or work in 
the San Bernardino & Riverside (Inland Empire) Counties. 
 
“It is an incredible honor to have this game changing endorsement from the hard working men 
and women of the San Bernardino – Riverside Building and Construction Trades Council,” said 
Dr. Farooq. “Ensuring our region’s infrastructure is protected and enhanced is a top priority for 
me, and expanding investments in apprenticeships is critical to realize those opportunities. I 
know that with their strong support, we are on our way to victory and that we will deliver even 
more for the Inland Empire together.” 
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Dr. Farooq has amassed many key endorsements in recent weeks, including from organizations 
like the California School Employees Association, the California Asian and Pacific Islander 
Legislative Caucus, Lieutenant Governor Eleni Kounalakis, State Treasurer Fiona Ma, Attorney 
General Rob Bonta, State Controller Malia Cohen, and scores of local and state elected and 
community leaders.  
 
The primary election will be held on March 5, 2024. For more information, visit 
www.AngeloFarooq.com. 
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